
I belong to Toddlers’ Club 



To celebrate our 30th birthday we would like to put up lots 

of pictures of people who are part of Toddlers’ Club  

If your child can draw a picture of themselves and then 

post it through the brown door of the church on Bowden 

Lane, we will put them all up in the windows. 

Thank you for helping us with this, we are really disap-

pointed that we can’t be together on the anniversary day, 

so we are trying to think of alternatives.  In the bag there is 

an envelope for 15th Jan, which contains a mini party, but 

doing these pictures will help us to tell people who walk by 

the church that we are still in action even if we have to be 

online for now! 


